LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS
BOARD OF EDUCATION MEETING
May 23, 2022

TOPIC: Second Reading & Adoption of Board Policy

RECOMMENDATION:
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District accept

the recommendation of the Policy Committee and adopt Board Policy language per the
attached documents for:

Facility Expansion Program:
FDB Long-Range Needs Determination
FDC Naming Facilities
RATIONALE:
The Board Policy Committee has met with staff to review proposed language for the
above policies and is recommending approval by the entire Board. This language was
submitted for first reading at the Board meeting of May 2, 2022.
BUDGETARY INFORMATION:

None

RESOURCE PERSONNEL:

Phillip Francis, Assistant Superintendent of District Programs

EXHIBITS:
Attached Policies
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